
MWCC March 2015 Cruise Trip Reportand the Public Event of the Queenscliff's Longest 

Lunch 

 

Wow.... did we have a fabulous and very long lunch!! With perfect weather, we all enjoyed a 

sumptuous feast with local wines. I believe we were all very keen to do this again, only this time 

without any boat issues, so we can really relax.  

Our Longest Lunch included about 120 guests from all over, including our own MWCC members 

being: 

Peter and Patricia Millar with their new 2800, 

Erwin and Betty with their 2380 called Black Betty, and 

Gem and Tony without their G&T (Cruisemaster 700). 

Greg and Colleen Elks were unable to make the lunch, but arrived for the weekend as the sun set, 

only to be cut short with engine troubles.  

The weather promised perfect weather for Saturday, then higher winds brewing with rain for 

Sunday. So Greg and Colleen, Peter and Patricia both departed on Saturday across the Bay by boat 

back to their respective ports.  

Erwin and Betty were the only ones able to stay all weekend, and enjoyed breakfast lunch and 

dinner out, while meandering around town. It is safe to say that staying on your boat at Queenscliff 

and meandering around town is actually quite a lovely way to chill out for a weekend. 


